
 
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

22nd May 2025 

 

KISMET PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL INTRODUCES NEW KISMET KIDLETS SCHOOL  
READINESS PROGRAM 
 

Starting school is an exciting time for students and parents, that’s why Kismet Park Primary 
School are launching their new Kismet Kidlets Program. This is a brand new 13-week program for 
enrolled families.  
The Kismet Kidlets Program is a 10-week readiness program beginning in August including a 
special Prep graduation. The graduating Kismet kidlets will then move forward for their 3 weeks 
of transition prior to commencing their oƯicial school commencement in 2026.  
The Kismet Park Primary School forthcoming Prep information sessions are a great opportunity 
to explore the schools’ learning environments and gain first-hand insight into school life at Kismet 
Park.  
Enrolling your child in a school is a significant decision, and Kismet Park are available to provide 
new families with all the information needed to make the best choice for your family. 

 The forthcoming Prep tours begin with an information session presented by Mr Sam 
Carlton, Acting Principal.  

 Following this, you will enjoy a guided tour of the school  
 The tour concludes with a Q&A session with members of the school leadership, along 

with light refreshments. You will have the opportunity to ask any questions regarding 
school life or the enrolment process. 
 

Kismet Park Primary School Prep Information Session Dates:  
Thursday 29th May 2:30pm & Friday 6th June 9:30am 
 
For more information, please contact the school or visit the schools website at: 
https://www.kismetparkps.vic.edu.au/page/216/Enrolment 
 

 


